[image: ]St Brigid’s PS
Castle Street
Ballymoney
BT53 6JX
Principal: Mr Kieran O’Neill
koneill580@c2kni.net
Tel: 028 2766 2664
Friday, 02 December 2022

Dear Parents
Christmas Concerts 2022
There is great excitement all around about the Christmas Concert with lines to be learned and costumes to be made.  It is one of the highlights of the school year and we hope you enjoy it. 

Matinee:  Tuesday 13 December at 1pm.
Running Order
Class A
Year 1
Year 2 & 3
Interval
Yr4-7 & CB
There will be a short interval at approximately 2pm in order to allow Y1-3 and Class A parents to collect your children, if you wish.  Younger pupils [Y1-Y3] can be supervised until 3pm in their own classrooms, in order to allow parents to see the whole show.  Buses and taxis will operate as normal at 2 pm.  There will not be room in the assembly hall to take younger brothers or sisters in to see the rest of the show, following their own performance.  
All pupils will see the Christmas Show on Monday 17 December.

Evening Show: Wednesday 14 December at 7pm.
Running Order
Yr1
Y2 & 3 
Interval
Yr4-7 & CB
Doors open at 6.30pm.  Pupils should not be in school before 6.30pm because there will be no supervision until this time.  Children should go directly to their classroom.
Y4-7 and CB pupils can come to school with younger brothers or sisters at this time, all other Y4-7 and CB pupils should come to school at 7.30 p.m.
If you wish, Y1-3 children can be collected from their classrooms at the interval to go home.  I would ask you however not to leave the show until the interval as this will allow the children time to get changed and keep a good atmosphere in the hall.  
Unfortunately, there will not be room in the hall for younger brothers and sisters to join you at the end of their performance.  If you wish to stay and enjoy the rest of the show we will supervise children in their classrooms until the end of the show, giving you a chance to enjoy the rest of the Christmas Play.  

The tuck shop will be open during the evening performance during the interval.  The children involved in the show will be able to pre-order a tuck shop goody bag.

Health and Safety
Parking available in the school playground and church car park.  Please contact the school if you require disability access.
Unfortunately, as the hall is at full capacity, there will be no room for buggies in the hall during the shows.

[bookmark: _Hlk120871760]Tickets
Tickets will go on sale on Monday 5 December.  The capacity of the hall is limited, therefore, there will be 2 tickets available per family for each show if required.  Class A are only doing the Matinee performance.
Tickets are £3.00 each

We hope that you enjoy the show and look out for photographs on the website!  We are currently arranging for the show to be recorded and details with regards to ordering a DVD of the show will follow.

Mr O’Neill
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